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Welcome to summer!  Hot weather less sewing but 
more gardening! 
 
We had an interesting and inspiring talk in May by 
Linda Onions, textile artist and teacher .   She 
talked about her journey from dressmaking and 
pattern cutting to teaching patchwork, quilting and 
embroidery and soft furnishings.  She also brought 
along samples of her work. 
 
Just a reminder that a few members have not yet 
signed up regarding the Data Protection.  Please 
see Pam Rose about this. 
 
Our Membership continues to grow and welcome 
to the following new members:  Gill Harrold, Karen 
Gaunt and Jennifer Bostock. 

Reminder for your Diary 
 

The monthly meeting for October will now be 
held on Thursday 27 September as the next 
week is the day before the Exhibition 
(5 and 6 October). 

 
Summer Challenge 2018 

 
Your summer Challenge needs to be handed in 
at the July Meeting.  Any queries please speak to 
Ruth Archer. 

Wadding 
 

We have again purchased a roll of wadding.  
 
If you require wadding please contact Jane 
Whatley with the amount you require in metres 
at paul.whatley@btinternet.com.  The cost is 
£8.00 a metre. 



 

Bookham Village Day  
Saturday 16 June 

 
Bookham Village Day.  There will be a good stand 
with quilts and sewing things inside the main hall.  Sue 
Pindar will have the Raffle Quilt finished for the June 
Meeting.  Linda Keets will be running the stall and she 
has a good sales table but would welcome more.   
 
Please come and support our  fabulous stall and if you 
can help please speak to Linda or anyone on the 
Committee. Also if you have a quilt for display please 
bring it to the Hall on Saturday morning 16 June.  
Please label your quilt on the back with your name 
and address.  Quilts exhibited at Bookham Village Day 
should NOT be the quilt/quilts you are exhibiting at our 
Exhibition in October.   
 
If you have any items for the sale table please bring 
them on the Saturday morning . 
 

Mole Valley Quilters 
Summer Lunch 

 
The Summer Garden lunch will be held again 
at Pam Rose’s house in Ashtead. 
 
There will be a sign up sheet at the June 
Meeting.   We had a very jolly and good lunch 
last year and well organised by Pam and her 
husband. 
 
You will need to bring a plate, dish, cutlery 
and glass (and also a seat). 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

Friday 22 June to  Sunday 24 June 2018 
 
National Quilt Championships 
At Sandown Park Racecourse KT10 9AJ 
 
Saturday 21 July 2018 
 
Fabric Fayre 
The Barn Hall, Bookham KT23 3PQ 
 

 

 

EXHIBITIONS OF INTEREST 

A C1718 Silk Patchwork Coverlet 

Until 29th July, Bath 
A chance to see the UK’s oldest dated patchwork on display at the American Museum in 
Britain, marking the 300th anniversary of the coverlet. Wiltshire residents get in free on 5th 
June – Wiltshire Day. 
American Museum in Britain, Claverton Manor, Bath, BA2 7BD. www.americanmuseum.org 

 

Until 2nd September, Bath 
Forty dazzling quilts and needlepoints exhibited alongside American Candace Bahouth’s 
artworks, featuring mosaic island gardens, benches, totems, mirror frames, shoes and 
more. 
Victoria Art Gallery, by Pulteney Bridge, Bath, BA2 4AT. Call 01225 477232 or 
visit www.victoriagal.org.uk 

 

http://www.americanmuseum.org/
http://www.victoriagal.org.uk/

